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The meeting was  held the evening of April 3rd in the gym and interest from the Com-

munity was evident by the number of people  in attendance .   During this meeting, the  

primary topic was addressing responses to the survey on project priorities for restoring 

Santa Clara Canyon’s uses.   Future community involvement will include       

1.)  evaluating options for bringing back fish in the Creek and 2.)  creating   

opportunities for community work days in the Canyon. 
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The Community Meeting was coordinated to 

present the progress in stabilizing conditions 

in the Canyon since the fire and to discuss  

prioritizing future plans for bringing back the 

use of the Canyon. 

Meeting attendees had submitted their      

Surveys and were interested in how their sug-

gestions would be prioritized.  The surveys 

had been distributed twice before in the 

newsletters.   Governor mentioned that some 

of the projects had been on-going for years, 

prior to the fire.  The need to address the 

effects of the fire changed all priorities and 

preventing flooding of the Pueblo became the 

major concern.  Tribal Forestry,  Daniel 

Denipah and Garrett Altmann cautioned that 

expectations of projects will require  long-

term efforts with aspects such as climate 

change and funding having impacts in project 

completion. 
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